
Martha Adams, Bellows Falls, VT.
I am a resident of Windham County and am very concerned about loss of 
wildlife habitat. Upper Meadows is an important area as it provides suitable 
breeding habitat for declining grassland bird species such as Eastern 
Meadowlark and Bobolink. Iâ€™m writing to request Great River Hydro to 
continue delayed mowing at Upper Meadows to preserve this habitat for these 
and other species.
Sent from my iPad
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